
QUAIL CREEK PERFORMING ARTS GUILD 

Minutes of the General Meeting May 23, 2023 

In attendance:  Davey Jones, Mary Campbell-Jones, Maggie Brown, Dodie Prescott, Sandi Hrovatin, Holly 

Crombie. 

President Jones called the meeting to order at 3:00. 

Secretary, Mary Campbell-Jones:  The minutes of the April meeting are approved and posted. 

Treasurer, Sandi Hrovatin:  The bank balance is $13,970.70. 

Membership, Patty Zatkin:  She is out of town but the current membership is 76 or 77. 

Publicity, Dodie Prescott:  She will have an article in the July Crossing about the Talent show having 

auditions on Aug. 1st and the show being Aug. 26th.  Also, What’s Happening will have an article to let 

people know about getting acts together. 

V.P. Comedy and Drama, Maggie Brown:  With Patty Zatkin’s help she has set up a Group Works list of 

members by duties they said they would perform so they will only get messages pertaining to those 

duties.  For the 2024 Spring Play she has 10 willing to be involved.  Maggie talked about the proposal to 

the HOA for a possible permanent location for PAG rehearsals.  She had sent out an email asking for 

suggestions for the 2024 Spring Play and has gotten responses. 

V.P. Music and Variety, Bill Entwistle:  No report 

Member at Large, Holly Crombie:  She mentioned that expenses for cast parties should be approved with 

the budget for each show. 

Old Business: Michele Donatich reported that she was told the lift in the ballroom has been fixed.  That 

will be verified.   Davey said the check has cleared for  the new sound board so it will be shipped.  He 

talked to Matt, professional sound tech, about which one we should buy so we are getting a Yamaha 32 

channel.  He will ask Matt if he will do a tutorial for anyone in PAG that would want to learn to operate it.  

 As far as the 2023 election of Board Members we got 46 ballots.   A quorum was met and the results are 

– V.P. Music and Variety is Cyndy Gierada, Publicity is Dodie Prescott, Membership is Debi Nelson, 

Secretary is Debi Gutknecht, Member at Large Todd Combs. 

New Business:  To help with the sound for our Choral group, Davey set the mics up differently and 14 of 

the group came to sing and help with the trial.  It was deemed a success at no extra cost.  Sandi Hrovatin 

mentioned that she has a door to donate for sets.  Ray Hebert will pick it up. 

The meeting was adjourned at 3:40. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Mary Campbell-Jones, Secretary 

 

 


